
Neville Hall Charitable Trust Chairman’s Report 2018 

Another successful year for the Trust. Income after all expenses for the year ending 31st 

March 2018 was £8677.46.  Income well up but so were expenses. I am assured that all is 

well with the Trust. John Kiss will be giving a report on behalf of the Management team so 

my report will be brief. 

The fund raising team is still in existence but the need for revenues from events is no longer 

pressing. There will be an event later in the year, watch out for details in the LychGate. With 

the agreement of the management team we have decided to put any profits to good causes 

in the Parish. First on the list is the provision of defibrillators in the various villages. 

With the creation of the Management Team it has left the Trustees to focus their attention 

on the Parish Council. The Trustees however remain responsible for the Hall. They also meet 

annually with the Chair of the management team to ensure all is well with the arrangement. 

As stated last year I repeat my thanks to the management team who are DCB, Rick Marshall,  

Mark Hipgrave,  John and Sheila Kiss as well as myself. Thank you folks. 

Finally if you are looking to hold an event please consider hiring the Neville Hall.  

I also have to thank all those who have attended the various functions held in the Hall. 

 

I am John Birkett  

Chair of the Neville Hall Trustees 

 


